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Subject: Preparation of Tulelake Irrigation District’s Groundwater Management Plan 
 
As an interested party in Tulelake Irrigation District’s (TID) development of a Groundwater Management 
Plan (Plan) TID is notifying you that preparation of a DRAFT Plan has been completed.  The DRAFT Plan is 
now available for public review, and TID encourages your feedback.  Copies of the DRAFT Plan are 
available at the TID office, or an electronic copy can be sent to you via e-mail upon request.   
 
To obtain a copy of the DRAFT Plan or for other information, please contact Brad Kirby at the 
following: 
 
Phone: (530) 667-2249 
 

e-mail: tid@cot.net 
 

Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 699 

Tulelake, CA 96134 

 

Physical Address: 

2717 Havlina Rd 

Tulelake, CA 96134 
 

 
 
TID will also be holding a public meeting to discuss suggestions and concerns that you may have in 
regards to the Plan.  This will be the second public meeting held by TID in the process to adopt a Plan. 
 

The Second Public Meeting will be held on February 27th, 2013 at 10 A.M. at the Tulelake Fire Hall. 

( 1 Ray Oehlerich Way, Tulelake, CA 96134) 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brad C. Kirby 
Assistant to the Manager 
Tulelake Irrigation District 
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